
 

 

              
 
 
 
2nd May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
You are warmly invited to attend the Year 5 Sports Festival on Friday 16th May, taking 
place in the Sports Hall from 7:50 am to 9:40 am. 
 
This is a non-competitive event where students will participate in a variety of fun and 
engaging activities, including table tennis, volleyball, dodgeball, and athletic-based 
challenges such as the Plank Connect 4. The festival is a celebration of the progress students 
have made in PE this year and provides a wonderful opportunity for them to share their 
learning and achievements with you. 
 
All Year 5 classes will be mixed into three groups. Prior to the event, your child will be 
informed of their starting activity so that you can easily locate them. To ensure the event runs 
smoothly and safely, we kindly ask that spectators remain in the viewing gallery or around 
the outer perimeter of each activity. 
 
Students should come to school in their PE kit and will remain in it for the day to simplify 
logistics around changing facilities for the whole year group. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and celebrating the students' efforts together. If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the PE Department at jaju@patana.ac.th. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jayne Jauncey 
Leader of Primary PE 
 


